Notice of Declaratory Statement
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Petition for Declaratory Statement filed on April 29, 2015, by Eric A. Neilinger (the “Petitioner”) with the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) was withdrawn by the Petitioner on July 20, 2015. Accordingly, the matter has been closed by the Department. The Notice of Petition was published in Volume 41, Number 100, of the May 22, 2015, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

Information related to this matter may be obtained by contacting: Melissa E. Dembicer, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services, 612 Larson Building, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0333, (850)413-5829.
